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Building Updates 
The new book display from Huston & Co has arrived and is in place.  We are very, very pleased with 
how it turned out.  Some of our wonderful volunteers have backshifted the crowded Mystery and 
Fiction collections into some of the space created when we added the new display shelf.  We are still 
considering options for rearranging -- one of staff members is going to use our scenario for one of 
her class projects.  We are excited to see what she and her classmates come up with. 
 
Sound dampening in the Lobby area is going to be installed over the long Patriot Day weekend -- 
hopefully by the time our meeting takes place the panels will all be installed and absorbing 
bouncing soundwaves. 
 
Other 
Margaret Cleveland has wrapped up the initial staff interviews; she will now compile a report with 
the themes and highlights from those conversations.  We will then work on implementing 
recommendations and changes from those. 
 
Happy Birthday TML 
This month marks the 100th anniversary of our founding by Mr. Thomas.  We will have a program 
on Tuesday, April 16 with information on Mr. Thomas researched by our staff and the Cape 
Elizabeth Historical Society.  In addition, there will be a birthday cake and the presentation of a 
proclamation from Cape Elizabeth State Senator Rebecca Millett. 


